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Summary of “50 Flags to Kitty Hawk” program

Information for Prospective Sponsors
Dear Sir/Madam:

As you probably know, our nation is celebrating the 100th anniversary of the Wright brothers' first powered flight on Dec. 17th, 1903. The National Park Service and the EAA have set up may events to commemorate that historic day at Kitty Hawk, NC. 

As part of the celebrations, one pilot has been chosen from each of the 50 states to fly their respective state flag and a proclamation from the Governor of the state to Kitty Hawk, in a program called "50 Flags to Kitty Hawk."  These flags will all be displayed during the centennial celebrations, and will become a permanent part of the Wright Memorial grounds display. 

The Maine Powerchute Association has been selected by the "50 Flags to Kitty Hawk" committee of the EAA to represent Maine at this event.  We consider this quite an honor, as there are many many worthy pilots in our state.  We have been selected because our approach was deemed quite novel, and promised to bring positive publicity to the flying community and to the centennial celebrations.  We proposed to fly the Maine flag to Kitty Hawk using  4 or 5 powered parachutes in a relay fashion, with each pilot flying about 40 to 50 miles, then handing the flag off to the next pilot.  
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Powered parachutes (picture below) are ultralight aircraft, and travel at a maximum of 26 MPH.  For safety considerations, we only fly in calm or light wind conditions, so the trip may take up to 2 weeks.  We will have one pilot flying, while the others drive ahead and set up the next landing/takeoff site. We are planning to depart from Augusta around August 15th, and to have the Governor participate in the departure ceremonies.

We would be most appreciative if you would consider being one of our sponsors for this event.  Due to the uniqueness of this venture, we expect considerable press and television coverage in Maine and along our route, and we would therefore be able to publicly thank you for your support.

Thank you for your help with our trip to represent Maine in these nationwide centennial celebrations.

__________________________________________

“Promoting responsible powered parachute flying”
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